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Greetings.  I recently retired and moved to Arkansas with my wife because of the natural beauty of
this state.  My wife and I intend to remain here, enjoying all Arkansas has to offer, for the rest of our
lives.  I strongly support all efforts to protect and preserve Arkansas’ wonderful outdoor
environment, and I am writing to urge a permanent moratorium on medium and large swine CAFO’s
in the Buffalo River watershed.  The Buffalo River is a national treasure and worthy of protection.
 
Thank you,
Steve Owen
15 Daganza Pl.
Hot Springs Village, AR  71909
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